

Grange Junior School Grange Drive Stratton St Margaret Swindon SN3 4JY **Tel:** 01793 822405

www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

10th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our continued commitment to safeguarding at the school, we have been revising our procedures for pick up at the end of the day.

Moving forward, we would like all children to be collected from their classroom door. We appreciate that this may make pick up slightly longer, but we feel this is the safest way to proceed. If you have more than one child, we would suggest collecting your youngest child first, before going to your older children.

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and they walk home or meet you off site, please complete the permission form for this purpose. Please be aware that children will not be allowed to leave unaccompanied without this.

We hope you understand our reasons for this change and thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Gordon Principal